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DEQ Biosolids workshop rescheduled for September 27 

 

BATON ROUGE – The Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality has rescheduled the 

EPA Biosolids Workshop originally scheduled for September 5 in Baton Rouge. 

 

The free workshop will cover the EPA Part 503 requirements on sewage sludge. Topics include 

general provisions, production and use, land application, inspection issues and compliance. 

 

The Biosolids Workshop has been rescheduled as follows: 

 

Baton Rouge – Thursday, Sept. 27 

8 a.m. to noon 

DEQ headquarters, Oliver Pollock Room 

602 N. 5
th
 Street, Baton Rouge  

 

For more information, please call Ted Palit, EPA Region 6 Water Enforcement Branch at 214-

665-8061 or Eura DeHart, DEQ , 225-219-3213. To register for the workshop, go to 

www.deq.louisiana.gov/enviroschool.   
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